
From: Damien Rogers   
Sent: Sunday, 15 March 2015 7:14 PM 
To: IPART Mailbox 
Subject: Att Chairman Dr Peter Boxall 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
I would like to follow up on my earlier letter. 
Community opposition to councils rate rise appears to be as close to 100% as any issue could be. 
Yet council has even hinted that more large rate rises will be required over the next 10 years to 
make council 'sustainable' 
Even quoting some professor at a council meeting that claimed councils will need to raise rates 
by around 90% over the next 10 years to be financially sustainable. When many cannot afford 
current rates and charges! 
 







Letter To Catherine Dale Re Rate Rise 

Dear Ms Dale, 

I am writing this time in order to get clarification on two points regarding the rate rise that were 
brought up at the information night at the Bay library late last year. This meeting was attended by 
about 100 people as well as yourself, the Mayor and several councillors/council staff. The two points 
are : 

1) It was pointed out by a member of the audience that council had made an error in their 
books and that they actually had about $15 Million more than they stated. This was then 
confirmed by , who was at the meeting. Since council’s rate rise is 
supposed to generate $17 Million, my question is “why are council still seeking a rate rise?” 

2) It was also pointed out at the meeting that council was, in fact, intending to use the funds 
raised by the rate rise as collateral to BORROW a much larger sum of money! Why has this 
not been explained to the community? How much money is council planning to borrow? 
What is this money needed for? Why is this not mentioned in any of council’s literature 
regarding the rate rise? 

Awaiting your reply, 
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